
LH-Licensing - License Number 20120001127 - 323 Maria Avenue, St. Paul 

  
As homeowners, taxpayers and residents of this community, we are totally opposed to the issuance 
of this license. 
 
We do not need more toxins, ground water contamination, traffic, noise, etc. this business would 
involve. 
 
This is a residential neighborhood, and we would like to keep it this way.  This is not an industrial 
neighborhood, and we want to keep it this way. 
 
Our opposition to this license includes: 
 
Linda and Patrick Kelly 
654 East 4th Street 
St. Paul, MN 55106 

From:    <linda6500@q.com>
To:    <lh-licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Date:    4/6/2012 9:54 AM
Subject:   License Number 20120001127 - 323 Maria Avenue, St. Paul
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